
ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

DATE:   June 25, 2020 
 
TO:   All Proposers 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 2 – RFP Municipal Solid Waste (MSW) Disposal Services 
 
RFPs TO BE OPENED: June 30, 2020 at 11:00:00 am Eastern Time 
 
This addendum is published to respond to questions submitted by potential proposers. This addendum 
becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the originals specifications as noted. 
 
 
 
Question #1:  On page 8 C. 9.-there is a request for GW and Air Monitoring reports for the previous five 
year period 
 
For just the GW reports, this will represent over 3,000 pages of data. Does the City want that much 
data? 
 
Response:  The preference is to receive summaries located within the reports. Absent availability of that, 
please provide an electronic copy of the requested reports submitted. 

Question #2:  Do you now collect Friable and non-friable Asbestos in different loads? Do you just want a 
response treating all as Friable as to pricing. 

Response:  No. Neither agency typically collects asbestos, tending instead to outsource the remediation 
and disposal. Should we require disposal in the future, please provide separate pricing for all three: 

1) Friable only 
2) Non-friable only 
3) Mix of friable and non-friable 

 
 

END OF ADDENUM NO. 2 
 
 


